
Pike Co. Parks & Recreation Authority is accepting applications for a Full-Time Maintenance 
Crew Chief. Applicants must be able to work a flexible work schedule, including nights & 
weekends. Applications accepted until position filled. Applications can be obtained at the 
PCPRA office located at 35 Twin Oaks Road, Zebulon, 30295. For more information call 770-567-
2027. 
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